Woodnewton – a learning community

Rowlett Road CORBY Northants NN17 2NU Tel: 01536 265173

6 October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Show Racism the Red Card

On Friday 20 October we will be joining 'Show Racism the Red Card' and we are asking children to come in to school wearing something red to bring awareness. If your child does not have anything red, they are able to bring in something red in colour. No donations will be required.

'We need to listen. We need to learn. We need to speak up. We will not be silenced. Together our voices are stronger.'

Many thanks

Kate West – Head of School